Jessica Mercerhill, Director

Curriculum Office

College of Arts and Sciences

105 Brown Hall

190 West 17th Avenue

Columbus, OH  43210

 Dear Jessica:

The Fisher College of Business is pleased to submit the attached proposal and course syllabus for BUS-MHR 290: Entrepreneurship for consideration for official inclusion in the General Education Curriculum (GEC) offering.   In addition to these attachments, we will fax the Course Change Request Form that accompanies this proposal.  This proposal has received unanimous support within the Fisher College by the Management and Human Resources Department, the College Executive Committee, and the College Undergraduate Program Committee.

BUS-MHR 290: Entrepreneurship is proposed as part of the GEC Social Sciences category in the area of Human, Natural and Economic Resources.  This course best fits this area because entrepreneurship offers the systematic study of the behaviors of individuals; the structure of societies, cultures and institutions; the evolution of industries; and the processes by which individuals, groups/teams and societies acquire, use and allocate scarce resources across competing value-creating opportunities.  The course specifically addresses:

*       how human, natural and economic resources are effectively acquired, controlled, used and distributed in society;

*       the creation of opportunities and the subsequent formation and growth of organizations;

*       the diffusion and leverage of technology;

*       the creation and distribution of wealth and prosperity in societies;

*       the evolution of economic transaction markets;

*       variations in regional economic growth and development;

*       policies that influence the innovative behaviors of people and institutions; and

*       the subsequent rise and fall of industries.

There is tremendous interest across campus from students of all majors in the study of entrepreneurship.  Though there are some changes to the course in keeping with the attached GEC proposal, this course has been successfully offered now for two years as one of two required courses in the University's new Undergraduate Interdisciplinary Minor in Entrepreneurship approved by the Curriculum Committee in June, 2006.

Thank you for your offer to get this on the agenda of the review committee as soon as possible.  Please let me know if the committee will be able to review this proposal for consideration for launch as a GEC course in Autumn 2007.

 

 We look forward to your review.  Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

 

S. Michael Camp, Ph.D.

Academic Director

Center for Entrepreneurship

Fisher College of Business

The Ohio State University

256 Fisher Hall

2100 Neil Avenue

Columbus, OH  43210

614-292-3045

614-292-4664 (fax)

camp.1@osu.edu <mailto:camp.1@osu.edu> 

